November-December Newsletter

OR-Low Good Times

Quite a few of our OR-Low members have made their way south this fall and winter. Several started out in Death Valley and found that Scotty's Castle and several roads were closed due to flooding rains in late October. It has been reported that they had a good time in any event.

Your editor has visited with Carol W., Celeste V., Karen G., Kathy B., Cecil K., Birdie N., Geri O. and Claudia over the last few months. Eunice L. is down here also, just haven't seen her yet.

Evan K. was too busy to come south this year but has reported that it is raining in St. Helens. Lots of rain in St. Helens. He is missed as are others who were not able to or didn't want to leave Oregon.



Upcoming Events

April 19

Winter Luncheon 1P.M. at Elmer's Restaurant, 3550 Market St. Salem

May 16

Waterloo Linn County Park, 39510 Gross St., Lebanon, OR. W/E \$21. No reservations. May 16 to 20

Important Announcement

Sad news! It was reported that Richard Jones lost his battle with cancer on December 15th.

Sad News #2

Gladys H. has moved to Utah! What?!?

Page 1 of 3



Happy hour, Yuma, December 2015



